
New Cayman legal initiatives to have minimal
impact upon Nordic Cayman registered funds

Last month, The Cayman Island FSA announced that it is looking to implement new
electronic reporting requirements for hedge funds domiciled there in order to keep better
track of the movements of the industry. The move is deemed to have minimal
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